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Financial Forecast Update 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That $100,000 be allocated from the MEEP Reallocation contingency to the Interagency 
Response To Downtown Safety and Well-Being Pilot Project, subject to the Provincial 
Government matching the allocation. 

 
History 
At the September 14, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Finance meeting, a report of 
the Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services dated September 14, 2020 
was considered. 
 
In addition to bringing forward the above recommendation, your Committee also 
resolved that the Administration provide a report regarding the intended scope of the 
project to this Special Meeting. 
 
Attachment 
September 14, 2020 report of the Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services 


